
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 
February - March 2015 

Needs/Haves  To share with Sister Churches  

 12 pews 11’ long are available  

 Chester has pastor’s library of books for a Minister who  
would use it. Contact: (530)258-2394 

 

 

Evangelistic  
Block Party 
Trailer 
RESERVE  

NOW! 

 
 

 
www.frbaonline.com 

 
In Our Association 

Feather River Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 805,   

Portola, CA  96122 
J. Ballard, Area Missionary (530) 515-0014 

Email frbadom@yahoo.com   

Friday, March 13
th

 3pm-5pm 

Alturas Baptist Church  500 W. 4
th

 Street, Alturas, Ca. 

Snack Supper Included! 

Continue to pray for missionaries across America as they plant 

churches. March 1st – March 8th  

 

Pastorless Churches  

Janesville 
Klamath Falls 

Merrill 
 
 
 
 

Vacation Bible School preview material 

at Semi –Annual. Don’t forget to put in 

your request for the Block Party Trailer 

and if you need the assistance of 

summer missionaries. 

June 21st – June 24th   

Youth Missions Training Retreat 

(7th-12th Grade) 

 

July 26th – 29th  

Childrens’ Camp (3rd-6th Grade) 

 

More info coming soon! 

Give us a call if you have any 

questions at 530-515-0014. 

mailto:frbadom@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 2014 -Sept 2015 Missions Giving 

Churches Dec. YTD 
Alturas Baptist $1547.00 $2691.00 

Chester Baptist $221.00 $505.00 

Community Loyalton $50.00 $150.00 

Evergreen Baptist $111.33 $446.58 

FAITH Ministry Reno $342.88 $342.88 

Greenville SBC $0.00 $0.00 

Janesvile SBC $1,422.17 $1,422.17 

Merrill Baptist $459.21 $658.01 

Portola Station $0.00 $0.00 

Primera Iglesia Bautista $50.00 $150.00 

Quincy FBC $0.00 $446.00 

Sierra Valley Baptist $0.00 $0.00 

Susanville FSBC 

 

$0.00 $0.00 

  (Chuukese Church) $0.00 $0.00 

     (Palauan Baptist) $0.00 $0.00 

Tulelake FBC $152.14 $416.25 

Westwood FBC $229.60 $229.60 

Totals $4,585.33 $7,457.49 

Church Sending / 
Evangelism 

On November 23rd, Tulelake had 104 people for a 

community Thanksgiving & Licensing Ceremony for 

Pastor Gilbert Idrogo of Primera Iglesia Bautista. Skits, 

praise songs and a challenge to church members and 

pastors were given before licensing Pastor Gilbert.  

Welcome to the ministry! 

 

Area Missionary News 

On Target Evangelism Conference 
February 23rd        IT ‘S FREE!! 
Tracy, CA  at Southwinds Church 
Ontargetevangelism.com  
 
 

Mexico Mission Trip:  April 11th -18th   
     Please keep the team in your prayers. Thank you! 
 

Feb 28th: VBS Clinic - El Camino Baptist Church Sac, CA 

March 21st: Smaller Church Conf. Yuba City, CA 
($10 includes breakfast & lunch) 

 
Visit: csbc.com 

Church Sending 

     It is exciting to be in 2015 seeing many 

opportunities God has set before us in the 

association. Our Assn. is made up of smaller 

churches working together for the bigger picture. 

     There are excellent training events through 

CSBC for worship, evangelism, Vacation Bible 

School, & Smaller Church conference. FRBA’s 

Semi Annual Celebration will be in Alturas on 

March 13
th

 in the afternoon 3-5pm with a snack 

supper to follow. 

    Other opportunities include some members of 

Portola Station Baptist Church along with FAITH 

Ministry and members of other churches are 

planning a Mission Trip to Mexico in April 11-18 

to do construction for the Rancho Sordo Mudo 

Orphanage for deaf & mute children.   

     Also, our Missions Camp has been growing 

every year, so this summer we will have in 

addition to our Missions Camp a Youth Missions 

Training Retreat June 21-24
th

. This will be for 

7
th

-12
th

 graders who want to learn how to present 

the Gospel, work with Vacation Bible Schools & 

serve with Mission Teams in their churches & 

throughout our association. If you have teenagers 

who want to make a difference, make sure they 

sign-up for this Training Retreat. 

      Pastor Russ & Bonnie Lambert of Merrill 

Baptist Church have been called to pastor a 

church on the Oregon coast. Thank you for 

serving on the Admin. Team & Bonnie serving as 

our bookkeeper.  

We will miss you! 

      

 

Church Leadership 

Church Strengthening 

How can the Assn. of churches assist 

your church? We can provide training 

in finance, marriage, women’s & men’s 

ministries, corporate documents, and 

missions & evangelism.  

Let’s plan to impact the kingdom 

together!         

 in HIS grip,    

    J. Ballard 
 


